

WEST VIRGINIA COUNCIL OF TEACHERS OF MATHEMATICS 220 Simply Ashley Court Hedgesville, WV 25427

March 24, 2011

John Skidmore Development, Inc. Mr. John Skidmore 2000 Sutton Lane Sutton, WV 26601

Dear Mr. Skidmore,

I wish to commend and thank your staff for making our sixteenth conference in Flatwoods a huge success. Cathy, Dan, and the rest of the staff made my last year as conference chair stress-free and enjoyable. The attention to details this year from the new carpet and look of the conference center, to the cleanliness of the rooms, the tasty meals, and as always, the fantastic service were exceptional this year and met the expectations of our participants.

On a personal note, I wish to thank everyone for the hospitality I've been shown over the years—I've been made to feel part of the family. I will truly miss the friendly, family feeling I've felt every time I've come to Flatwoods.

I wish you the best of luck with WVCTM's new conference committee and hope they continue to work with you — much of the success of our conference is attributable to the consistent, friendly environment of the Days Hotel and Convention Center. If there is any way I can help you in the future, please let me know.

Sincerely,

Steve Dellinger

Steve Dellinger Conference Chair

cc: Dan Skidmore, Cathy Shuman